Minutes of the Regular Meeting of the
City Planning Commission
7/12/54

Meeting called to order by Acting Chairman 0,D.Arp

Present: Mr. Tygart, Mr. Weideman, and Mr. Yelton

The Minutes of the regular meeting and of the special meeting
and hearing, were read and approved.

No bills presented and no correspondence.

Chairman Arp reported that the City Council would like to have
the planning commission take action on the street house numbering
project.

Discussion and study of grid plan was held.

Motion was made by Mr. Weideman seconded by Mr. Yelton that the
attached street numbering system be presented to the City Council
for adoption. Mr. Tygart, aye, Mr. Weidéman, aye, Mr. Osborne, aye;
and Mr. Yelton, aye. Carried.

Mr. Arp was asked to present this matter to the council in writing

and orally, suggesting that names of streets be changed to conform
to the plan,

Motion was made by Mr. Yelton, seconded by Mr. Weideman that we
adjourn until August 3rd.

Gladys Kanick, Secy.



